
We	want	to	take	this	opportunity	to	welcome	John	Mengel	to	the	ITC	Board	of	Directors	serving	as	the	
Mid-East	District	Advisor.		As	you	have	seen	in	the	past	few	editions	of	the	Script,	the	call	is	out	for	
volunteers	to	take	on	various	offices.		John	volunteered	and	the	board	gratefully	accepted.	

John	lives	in	Mechanicsburg,	Pennsylvania,	located	halfway	between	Hershey	and	Carlisle.	John	says	if	
you're	a	car	person	it's	the	best	place	to	live.		In	fact,	he	was	born	in	Hershey	where	his	family	were	
dairy	farmers	and	purchased	all	of	their	Ford	vehicles	from	Hess	Ford	in	Hershey.		His	first	car	was	a	
1954	Mainliner.		His	first	Thunderbird	was	a	1957	purchased	in	2011.		John	and	his	wife,	Diane,	now	
drive	a	2002.		In	addition,	they	own	two	Model	A's,	a	1930	coupe	and	a	1931	roadster.			He	works	for	a	
Mercedes	Benz	dealer	and	was	able	to	purchase	a	2006	SLK	55	AMG	from	one	of	his	clients	three	years	
ago.		

John	is	a	20-year	Member	of	the	Hershey	Region	of	the	AACA,	ITC	since	2013	and	the	Central	
Pennsylvania	Thunderbird	Club	where	he	is	the	VP	and	Treasurer	of	the	T	Bird	club.		

He	is	also	a	Rotarian	for	the	interest	of	any	of	our	members	who	are	also	Rotarians.		

If	you	are	a	member	in	the	Mid-East	District,	please	be	sure	to	reach	out	and	welcome	him:		
centralpathunderbird@gmail.com.		

	

	


